
BOROUGH OF NEWTOWN 

NEWTOWN, CONNECTICUT 
 

 

The regular meeting of the Borough of Newtown Board of Burgesses will be held on Tuesday, May 14, 2024, 

immediately following the budget meeting in the Lower Meeting Room in Edmond Town Hall (45 Main Street). 

 

 

AGENDA 
 

Roll Call 

 

Acceptance of Minutes 

 

Warden Report 

 Discussion and possible action on St. Rose School request for ARPA funds for security cameras on their 

campus 

 Discussion and possible action on request from Edmond Town Hall to reassign granted ARPA funds 

 Presentation by Doug Nelson, Chairman, Borough Zoning Commission, regarding ARPA funds for 

sidewalk street lights in Church Hill Village district. Discussion and possible action to follow presentation. 

 Presentation by Greg Smith, of the Newtown Village Cemetery Association, regarding ARPA funds to 

replace Ram Pasture sign. Discussion and possible action follow presentation. 

 Update on NFA efforts to secure ARPA funds regarding Deep Brook Farm 

 Discussion and possible decision regarding quote from Map Agency LLC re Borough website 

 

Tree Warden Report 

 

Tax Collector’s Report 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

 

Zoning Officer’s Report 

 

Historic District  

 Update on the Borough Bicentennial Celebration 

 

Sidewalks 

 Discussion of bids received for Sugar St. Sidewalk Project and a vote to award project 

 

Streets & Parks 

 

New Business 

 

Old Business 

 

Public Participation 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

                                                                     Ann A. Scaia 

                                                                 Borough Clerk 

 

 

Note: If you are disabled, hearing impaired, require an interpreter or require assistance to attend this meeting, 

contact the Borough Clerk, Ann Scaia at (203) 426-4282 at least forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting. 


